

400 Main Street New Eagle, PA 15067 Randall S. Skrinjorich Superintendent of Schools

(724) 258-9329 FAX (724) 258-5363

Friday, February 3, 2023

Dear Ringgold families,

Ringgold School District is in the process of developing a Strategic Improvement Plan. The foundation of this process was conducting employee, parent, and student surveys. To gather further information, we met with Focus Groups and had productive conversations. The results of the surveys and input provided through the Focus Groups has been analyzed by Studer Education, who created the video link below sharing the results. We encourage you to take the time to watch the Studer Education video.

We will continue to work through the Strategic Improvement Plan process with the development of a Steering Committee. The Steering Committee will meet several times to discuss the Strategic Improvement Plan. We anticipate providing the Board of School Directors a draft Strategic Improvement Plan for approval in May 2023.

Thank you for your input.

https://youtu.be/tk1vcVOJuJE

Sincerely,

Randall Skrinjorich

Randall Skrinjorich Superintendent